
 

 

A Message from Daisy Wai, MPP 
 

Canadian Association of Performing Arts’ Toronto Dragon Festival 2025 
 

August 29th, 2025 
 
 

As Member of Provincial Parliament for Richmond Hill, and on behalf of Premier Doug 

Ford and the Government of Ontario, I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to 
everyone attending the Toronto Dragon Festival 2025, hosted by the Canadian 

Association of Chinese Performing Arts. 
 

This vibrant festival is a wonderful celebration of cultural heritage, artistic excellence, 
and community spirit. It not only showcases the beauty of Chinese performing arts but 

also serves as a bridge, bringing together people from all walks of life to share in the 
richness of our diverse cultural landscape. 

 
I commend the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for their dedication in 

promoting cross-cultural understanding and for providing a platform where traditional 
artistry meets contemporary creativity. Events like this play a vital role in 

strengthening our social fabric and inspiring pride in our shared community. 
 

I wish the Toronto Dragon Festival 2025 every success and hope it continues to flourish 
as a beloved tradition for years to come. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

       
 Member of Provincial Parliament, 
 Richmond Hill 

 


